

March 31, 2015

NOTICE

Tacoma Civil Service Board Meeting Cancellation

Notice is hereby given that the Tacoma Civil Service Board meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 2, 2015 at 5:00PM in Council Chambers of the Tacoma Municipal Building, located at 747 Market Street, is cancelled.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 7, 2015 at 5:00PM.

For more information, please contact Civil Service Board Coordinator, Wendy Hobson at whobson@cityoftacoma.org or (253) 591-2059.

Welly Hobson

Wendy Hobson
Civil Service Board Coordinator